
Date:- 15-11-2019 
 

To, 

Nodal Officer 
FCA, Aranya Bhawan, 
Jaipur 
 

Sub.:-  Reply for Diversion of 1.1955 ha of forest land in favor of Public Works 
Department, Karouli for Construction of Road from Silpur Mod to 
Palanpur Road Proposal No. FP/RJ/ROAD/35275/2018 

 
Ref.:-   Letter No. F 14 (Road Karouli) 2018/FCA/PCCF/EDS-III  Dated 08.11.2019 

Sir, 
In Reference to above subjected letter proposal for the Diversion of 1.1955 ha of forest 

land for Construction of Road from Silpur Mod to Palanpur Road has been examined in the office 
of Nodal Officer FCA, Aranya Bhawan, Jaipur with some observations and directed to convey with 
necessary rectifications.  

In compliance of above letter the point wise reply for the following observation submitted 
as under:- 
 

Sr.No Observations Reply 
A Compliance of EDS Dated 06-11-2018 is as follows: 
1 fcUnq la[;k 5 dh ikyuk ugha dh xbZ gSA  

1- izkstsDV fjiksVZ% layXu ugha gSA 
layXu dj nh xbZ gSA 

B Additional information is required: 
1. ;wtj ,stsUlh }kjk layXu KML   esa ikWyhxkWu dk {kS=  

dh fHkUurk gSA    
la'kksf/kr dj layXu dj fn;k x;k gSA 

Submitted for necessary action and approval please. 

Enclosed: - As above.  

         Yours 


